
HELP US FIND WILLIE!
Willie the Frog is back for more fun this holiday season! 

After a huge success last year, we’re bringing back our Willie the Frog contest. 
Please visit our Facebook page for much more information and to enter the 

Willie the Frog contest: facebook.com/villageofsherman. 

2018 CONTEST RULES:

Contest Begins Sunday, Nov. 25 through Dec. 7

• Children enrolled at Sherman Elementary School up to 4th grade are eligible to participate

• Find Willie as he moves throughout the Village each weekday

• Take a picture with Willie each day as he moves. Submit it through the event post
on our FB page (or through our private FB Messenger)

• Find Willie on six of the 10 days of the contest and you’ll be
entered into our special prize drawing!

AWARD CEREMONY 
WEDNESDAY,  DECEMBER 12,  6 P.M. 

FARM CREDIT SERVICES

Welcome To

Watch our Facebook page each day for updates 
and share and like the event to spread the fun!

facebook.com/villageofsherman




